SITspa

Update on the execution of the buy-back programme

Padua, January 22nd | 2020 - SIT S.p.a. (“SIT”, or the “Company”), listed on the MTA market, with reference to
the buy-back programme approved by the shareholders on April 24th 2019, and launched on the same date,
informs that in the period between January 13th, 2020, and January 17th, 2020, acquired n. 960 SIT’s ordinary
shares at an average unit price of EUR 6,7974 per share, for a total amount of EUR 6.525,51.

Details of the transactions on a daily basis:

Date Number of shares Average price per share Countervalue (EUR)
purchased (EUR)
14.01.2020 400 6,8000 2720,00
15.01.2020 60 6,8000 408,00
16.01.2020 200 6,8000 1360,00
17.01.2020 300 6,7917 2037,51
Total 960 6,7974 6525,51

Following to such operations, the Company owns, as at January 17th, 2019, n. 168.069 ordinary shares,
amounting to of 0,6721% the share capital.
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